ADVANCE \y108

July 13, 2009
The Honorable Saxby Chambliss

United States Senate

416 Russell Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Fax: 202-224-0103

Dear Senator Chambliss:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports your pending amendment to the FY 2010 Defense Authorization bill (S. 1390) to expand a provision in the FY 2008 Defense Authorization Act that reduces the Reserve retirement age (age 60) by three months for each cumulative 90-days ordered to active duty. 


The current provision only applies to service after January 28, 2008 and excludes more than 600,000 Reservists mobilized since September 11, 2001. This amendment requires retroactive eligibility for the early retirement benefit to include Reservists who have supported contingency operations.


The Association stands ready to provide further assistance to advance this floor amendment. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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